
 

Our Papatūānuku 

Planet Earth 

 

 

Kia ora Our Papatūānuku 

 

I’m sending you this letter to tell you what I would tell the World leaders of what I´d like the future 

New Zealand to look like. 

 

In 10 years time, I would like New Zealand to have green, lush, pollution free forests with flowing 

streams where all native animals thrive. 

 

Sustainability is important because it improves the quality of our lives, protects our eco systems and 

preserves natural resources for future generations. That's why our country needs more sustainable 

resources, 

 

Now, my main concern for climate change is deforestation, as it increases the amount of carbon 

dioxide and soil erosion as well as destroying habitats for both animals and plants. 

 

Something world leaders like you can support is tackling climate change. This will require working 

towards shared goals such as developing solutions to capture carbon or decarbonize buildings.  

I hope the leaders would listen to us. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Tō hoa 

 

 


